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A visit to The Box  By 

Amber and Lilly-Jo  
How would you feel if you were 

trapped in the Antarctic know-

ing you would perish in a matter 

of minutes? Horrible right? Well 

we learned about Robert Falcon 

Scott on Thursday 21st of Sep-

tember. We had to put on lay-

ered woolly clothes that the 

people in Antarctica had to 

wear. When we had finished 

that, the so called ‘Layer Man’, 

aka Leo Hall, put on 10 layers of 

clothing and walked around the 

whole museum without over-

heating!! Then we watched a 

3D video about the history of 

Plymouth.  After, we went to 

see some galleries and an art 

gallery that is making another 

expedition on Monday.  Special 

thanks to Mr Caboche, Mrs 

Morley and Miss Kellaway for 

helping on the day. 

Left: Amber models the latest in 

Antarctic fashion for the 1912 

season! 



 

Dates for your diary 
11.10.23 - Last swimming session for Class 3 

12.10.23 - Class 4 trip to Buckland Abbey 
19.10.23 - Last school day for pupils before half term 

20.10.23 - Teacher training day - school closed to pupils 
30.10.23 - First day of school following half term holiday 

Spooky! 
Class 2 children have been learning to use different tools and techniques in art lessons to create mood and feeling in their work. 
Last week, with a focus on making a house look haunted, they used charcoal to great effect. This is Joey’s brilliant effort. Are you 
scared? 

Meet the Teacher 
Thank you to all those parents/carers who were able to attend the recent Meet the Teacher sessions. We hope these were of use 
to you but if you are ever unsure about anything regarding your child's education, please do not hesitate to contact their class 
teacher. 

Scholastic Book Fair 
Thank you to all those who supported the book fair this week. Whatever the school has taken in commission we will invest in 
books for the library. We hope your children were able to choose some good reads to enjoy at home. 

Healthy Snacks 
For many years, infant children (Class 1 & 2) have received daily fruit and vegetables through a government 
funded initiative to provide healthy snacks. These snacks include, oranges, apples, pears, bananas, raisins, 
tomatoes and carrots. This gives children a healthy mid-morning snack they can have during their break. 
If junior children (Class 3 & 4) want to have a playtime snack there has always been an expectation they will 
continue this healthy approach by bringing something suitable from home. However, whilst we have some 
juniors bringing in fruits and vegetables, we also have a lot bringing crisps and biscuits. 
To continue the healthy approach adopted in Class 1 and 2, we now request that Class 3 and 4 children only 
bring healthy snacks for their break. These must be of the same nature as the infants in the form of fruits 
and vegetables. Thank you for your support with this. 


